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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
April 3,1973

*1 Re: No. 256—Schools—General

J. McBride Crout

Superintendent

Batesburg-Leesville School System
Lexington County School District No. 3
707 E. Columbia, Avenue

Batesburg, South Carolina 29006

Dear Superintendent Crout:

Attorney General McLeod referred to me your request for an opinion on the observance of Black History Week in South
Carolina. Unlike Alcohol Education Week which is required by Section 21-412.1, Code of Laws of South Carolina as amended,
there is no such legal requirement that Black History Week be so observed. Any recommendation from the Federal level would
be purely advisory, rather than mandatory.

Please contact me if I can provide any further assistance.
Sincerely,

Hardwick Stuart, Jr.
Assistant Attorney General
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